Space Center Rotary Board Minutes May 20, 1986

Those in Attendance:

Bob Wren
Billy Weseman
Terry Stock
Don Robison
Tom Wier

Terry Hesson
Jim Kennedy
Dave King
Charles Hardwick
Jim Hargrove
Jim McNatt

The minutes of May 6, 1986 were read and approved.

There was one new member proposal approved by the board. Joe Shirley sponsored David C. Gochnour, Financial, Controller.

There were two resignations. Both Paul Montgomery and Rudy Rozacky moved.

It was announced that Charles Fost will be this year's assistant shrimporee chairman with Terry Hesson. Terry talked about this year being the sesquicentennial year and some possible special additions to the shrimporee like a parade. He also mentioned the forming of a special beneficiary selection committee.

Charles Hartman reported that activity is still very brisk in both hospital and RNASA committees.

It was announced that incoming District Governor Walt Lackey's official visit this year will be September 29, and that he will also be present for our officers' installation at our club meeting June 30.

Bob Wren announced the coming visit of two to three couples from the Aeropuerto Club in Mexico. They are coming to talk about the formation of a sister club with us. A cocktail party, NASA tour, luncheon, and Gilleys trip are planned. Roberto Fiero from the Cyster Creek Club also will be with them to facilitate thier visit.

Respectfully submitted,

15

Jim McNatt